
Amoco Shared Services Center 
Post Office Box 591 
Tulsa, OK 74102-0591 

June 10, 1997 

Carroll E. Crawford 
83 Road 5295 NBU 3026 
Farmington, NM 87401 

Ref.: Flac 290337 
San Juan County, New Mexico 

I am writing to update you on the status of your question regarding overriding royalty interests in certain 
properties in San Juan County. I believe I can provide information that shows Amoco is paying these 
override interests. However, while researching your question. I became concerned with the treatment of 
the uncommitted leases vou mentioned injnor correspondence. I will be working with our Denver office 
to try to get clarification. Once the issue has been resolved, I will provide you with the information that I 
have gathered. 

Please accept my apologies for the delay in responding to your questions. In order to provide accurate 
information to you, I want to cover all possibilities. 

If you have any questions, please contact me. Please include the above reference information in future 
correspondence regarding this matter to speed the routing of your reply. 

BA#s: 687829-00 and 135479-00 

Gary Wilson 
Business Analyst 
San Juan Business Unit 
(918)581-4715 


